
April 9, 1974

Mr. Morris J. Turner
Alaska Pipeline Office
808 "E" Street
Anchorage, Alaska 99501

Dear Mr. Turner.

Reference: P002.0703,.0114
In answer to your request, attached are copies of the
letters of Notice to Proceed for all construction
segments of the Yukon - Prudhoe Highway.

Your request for three complete sets of construction
specifications for Segments 2, 3 and 4 of the highway
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have been forwarded to the Alaska Department of Highways
in Juneau for their action.

Sincerely

7S/ C. a. CEAMPToy

C. A. Champion
State Pipeline Coordinator
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